Reference: FS551358770
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 23/2401/FUL
Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,
Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Dr. Michael Fish

Address: 38C Cambridge Park Twickenham TW1 2JU
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | was appalled to learn last week that there is a proposal to build maisonettes on the plot of land in Cambridge
Park. | have lived here for 55 years and that plot has always been an open, green area.

Any building work must surely damage the root structure of the large, very old trees in the area. There is also all the
wildlife attracted to the area to consider. This is what makes the Cambridge Park area such a pleasure to live in.

With climate change to consider, we should not be building over an area of natural drainage.



